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PRCGRAM FOR NEXT YEAR - Contd.

The finishing process on the M/1100 Fore-end will be altered
to achieve a finish compatable with the Stock finish. A complete
analysis of all the various finishing options including the press
formed process will be investigated to achieve the best appearance-
cost solutions.

Metal finish will continue to receive attention as we seargh
for ways to improve part finishes with no or minimized cos{ ™
penalty. Special attention will be given to powdepedimetal:
parts to improve their finish so they will ber@gﬁatahﬁe W
the other parts on the gun. Also automated wa¥s:to improv
the finish on the 7400 Fore-end Cap and MagazinéiBox will

investigated, il ki

tigated, such
“to give ucts"a better out=

Alternate methods of rust pquﬁﬁ%ion

as sodium silicate treatmen

be .
O_UP"*#_{
i R
of-box appearance, : R

7 el

G

=

Marketipg: -6ted-§hatﬁmareh§@sel dits will continue to be scheduled
. as reguiged, hut'h
__a gogg v%gﬁgmﬁ fo

ﬁg§§:gﬁén once per quarter. The audits provide
bripging quality issues to the front,
P quéﬁiogis comments, concerning the 1980Executive Audit, are
ifed Th Exhibit 7.

ot
B 3

GENERAL

In the discussion which followed the Firearms Quality Presentation,
it was pointed out that in addition to powder metal parts, many
other purchased parts go into a gun. The quality of all purchased
parts is vital to the overall quality of the firearm. The Chairman
asked that the purchased part quality be included in the Consultant
review of quality management. It was also noted that MRP should

be of considerable help with purchased parts, where both quality
and cost are at stake.

The meeting adjourned at 2:13 P.M. The next meeting is scheduled

for October 16, 1980 at 1:30 P.M. at the Airport Inn, Oneida
County Airport,
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